
 

 
17 September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We are excited to be holding a Football Taster Session for Year 7 Boys, taking place on 
Friday 19 September at 2:20pm. The session is open to all Year 7 boys and will focus on 
promoting engagement and inclusion, providing a fun environment for all. 
 
The session will also give us an opportunity to assess students' abilities, which will help with 
squad decisions. If  is interested, we encourage him to come along and 
showcase his skills. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr S Barker                                       George Broad 
Subject Leader of Boys PE       Dorking Wanderers Coach 
 
 


